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February 16, 2024 
 
 
Dear Resident or Property Owner, 

Earlier this year we sent a letter to inform you that Welhouse Drive is scheduled to undergo a 
reconstruction process of replacing sanitary sewers, sanitary laterals, storm sewers, water 
mains, water services, and concrete street pavement.  

The Village is holding a project Public Informational Meeting on Tuesday, February 27 at 
6:00pm at Village Hall in the Rick J. Hermus Council Chambers, 515 W Kimberly Avenue.  

At this meeting we will give details about the project and residents can ask questions about the 
construction process and how this will impact their life. Topics covered will include:  

• General project timelines and scope of work 
• Approximate special assessment costs for sanitary laterals and driveway aprons 
• Mailboxes and mail delivery 
• Parking and access to your street and home 
• Trash and Recycling Collection 
• Driveway replacement (if desired) 
• Terrace trees 
• Other utility work 

A public hearing will also be held on Monday, March 25th at 6:00pm which will have a copy of 
the engineer’s report identifying special assessment costs.  We encourage you to attend at least 
one of these meetings. 

If you have any questions leading up to the project or during the project, feel free to reach out 
to me at gulman@vokimberlywi.gov or 920-788-7507. 

Thank you, 

 

Greg Ulman 

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS/ZONING ADMINISTRATOR 
 

cc:  Brad Werner, Vice-President/Sr. Municipal Engineer, McMahon 
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